

HADDON TOWNSHIP BOARD OF EDUCATION

Broadcast

February 18, 2021

Dear Parents and Staff,

I trust that everyone stayed safe today. A school decision for tomorrow will be made before 6 am after we have had an opportunity to evaluate road conditions. At this point, Cohort -T students are scheduled to be in person tomorrow. We are not making up the H-Cohort day tomorrow because families have consistent child care arrangements alternate from their child's cohort days. From this point forward, all attempts to be consistent with the cohort days will be made. Plans to make up missed in-person days will soon be arranged. Have a great evening.

-Robert J. Fisicaro Superintendent